Paula M. Delaney
P.O. Box 13717 #050474
Gainesville, Florida 32604 10/10/05
352-258-0093

paula_delaney@hotmail.com

September 19, 2005

Members of the City of Gainesville Consolidated Police Officers’ and Firefighters’
Retirement Plan

Dear Friends,

It is with great regret that I must resign from my position as a trustee of the
City of Gainesville Consolidated Police Officers’ and Firefighters’ Retirement Plan.

I have very much enjoyed serving on this most outstanding Pension Board. It
has been an honor to serve the men and women of the Gainesville Fire Rescue and
the Gainesville Police Department through my participation. Most importantly, I
appreciate the friendships and associations I have made, and it has been an honor to
sit at the table and serve with all of you.

Sincerely,

Paula M. DeLaney



